

Ealing Council

James Robinson request-135896-7434be33@whatdotheyknow.com

Ealing Council Freedom of Information 5th Floor, North East Perceval House 14-16 Uxbridge Road London W5 2HL

Tel: (020) 8825 5000

Email: foirequests@ealing.gov.uk

Your ref: Our ref: Extension: Date:

12/1140 0208 825 8367 21st November 2012

Dear Mr Robinson,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your request for information received by the Council on 30th October 2012. It has been assessed and the following information is provided in response:

Re: Net expenditure for short breaks services for children

What was your net expenditure for short breaks services for children aged 0-18 with a learning disability in a) 2009/10, b) 2010/11 and c) 2011/12, and d) what was the agreed budget figure for 2012/13?

2009-10	2010-11	2011-12	2012-13
Outturn	Outturn	Outturn	Forecast
2,804,177	3,232,325	2,928,781	2,903,918

This is the total budget for short breaks. We do not keep financial records that separates spend for different types of disability for short breaks.

You are free to use this information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. Any other type of re-use, for example publishing the information, issuing copies to the public or marketing, will require our permission as copyright holder. If you intend to re-use this information in this manner you must apply to us.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you can request an internal review. Details of the Freedom of Information complaints process can be found at:

http://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/100004/council_and_democracy/578/freedom_of_information/6

Your request for an internal review should be submitted to us within 40 working days of your receipt of this response. Any such request received after this time will only be considered at our discretion.

If you remain dissatisfied by the outcome of the Internal Review you have the right to submit your complaint to the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Davina Donnelly

Freedom of Information Officer